
 Classroom News    

            

Class Name:  Arundel                    Term: Term 5 2023-2024               

What we have been learning this term:  Some photos of us!  

 

In Arundel class this term, we have been 

learning about the reproduction of cells and 

changes that can occur during puberty in 

science. 

 

We have been focusing on positive 

relationships and building on our awareness 

of emotions in Zones and PSHE. Specifically, 

healthy friendships and qualities that make a 

good friend. 

 

This half -term, we have returned to climbing 

😊where students have continued to 

develop their climbing skills and grow their 

confidence. Students have been attempting 

more challenging climbs and have been 

supporting each other to succeed to the 

best of their abilities. 

 

Algebra has been a key focus of our Maths 

lessons; students are expanding their 

mathematical knowledge and vocabulary. 

They have all enjoyed the challenges that 

this topic has presented. 

 

We are currently reading Danny the 

Champion of The World as our fictional topic 

book. We have been discussing the plot, 

setting and character descriptions. In English 

language, we have read a variety of non-

fictional texts and have been identifying 

punctuation and grammar techniques.  

 

 We look forward to seeing you after the half-    

 term break. 

 
Arundel Team 

Suzanna, Emily, Michelle, Kelly and Katie 

  
     
     

   
 

Dates & Points to remember:   
• Castle school fete -Saturday 22nd of June.  

• First day back after half-term – Monday 3rd of 

June. 

• Start of summer holidays – Thursday 25Th of 

July.   

 

 


